
Dear Valued Customers, 

We are excited to inform you that our store will undergo a layout redesign to enhance your 

shopping experience! 

Starting from January 1, 2024, we will be implementing a new layout that will improve 

accessibility and product placement, making it easier for you to find what you need. 

We appreciate your patience and understanding during this transition. The redesign is expected 

to be completed by February 15, 2024. 

Thank you for being a part of our community. We look forward to welcoming you to our newly 

designed store! 

Sincerely, 

The Store Management Team 


